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From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 1:07 PM
To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-03-10
First Name: Susan
Last Name: Doyle
Title: n/a
Organization: self
Address:

City: Liberty Hill
State: Texas

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:
REDISTRICTING

| believe the redistricting process should be centered on maintaining the character of communities to the maximum
extent possible. Urban, suburban and rural. | live right on the eastern boundary of Burnet County. My next door
subdivision neighbor is in Williamson County.

The differences between those two counties is extreem. Williamson is overwhelmingly suburban and Burnet is
essentially rural with all that that implies.

| believe the redistricting process should be performed by elected officials who are accessible to and answerable to their
constituents. Otherwise it would be a secret process suceptible to undisclosed and improper influences.

For obvious reasons, the rdistricting process must be completed before the next election in 2022. As the process is
unway, it would be counterproductive to publish interim maps or proposed boundary lines. Every effort must be made
to avoid artifical delays and move the process forward as quickly as possible.

Thank you for considering my input.

Susan Doyle





